Virtual Humanities Center at Great Basin College
Meeting of the Whole
Friday, 3 March 2017, 10:00 am —11:30 am

Elko: GTA 118

ATTENDEES: Scott Gavovrsky, Tom Reagan, Frank Sawyer, Kevin Hodur, Annie Hicks, Kathy Schwandt, Angie
DeBraga, Brianne Warner and Jeannie Bailey (excused)

AGENDA:

VHC FUNDRAISING

Donations: There has been an increase in donations leaving approximately a $65,000 goal to raise over
the next two years.

Donor/Contributor Recognition on website: The website has been updated to add a page listing the
names of donors who do not care about remaining anonymous.

Dinner Fundraiser Update: Tentative dates have been narrowed down to either April 6™ or 20t". The
theme remains “Designing a 21°* Century Workforce”. The dinner will be laid out as follows: Cocktails,
introduction of participating faculty members, dinner and discussion, dessert and coffee.

ONGOING PROJECTS UPDATE

GBIA: Shoshone Community Language Initiative (SCLI), July 5- August 4, 2017. A complete immersion

class designed for the Shoshone youth. Literature is available on the VHC website as well as a page was

created for the SCLI.

= Research request for GBIA materials: There have been two requests for research materials. GBIA
needs to set up research access requirements.

Humanities Toolkit: A section will be created for dual enrollments adding the TAACCCT results and
items developed from that information.

SPRING 2017 IN-SERVICE NOTE TAKING/READING: Tentative dates of April 9 — 16™. Present toolkit and the
tools it has available for utilization.

BLACK AND WHITE MOVIE NIGHT: April 4™ and 6™ are tentative dates. It was discussed that advertising will
be done by “public blitz”, nothing was confirmed and this subject will be revisited at a later date.

STORY THEME FOR 2017-2019: The idea of narrowing down the specific theme was discussed such as: “Stories
We Tell of Ourselves” and “Telling Our Stories”. This will be discussed more thoroughly at a later date.

MEETING ADJOURNED 11:30 AM



